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September 25, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
This school year brought many new changes.  One of the more substantial changes was the One 
Bell System.  Many of you have reached out to us in regard to safety and efficiency concerns 
with our current drop off/pick up location. As a result of your feedback, we have observed the 
current set up and discussed possible alternatives. 
 
To help maintain efficiency and safety with parent drop off/pick up, we are changing the 
location for both WHS and EBIS.  As of Monday, October 1st, drop off/pick up will be in the back 
of the school by the High School cafeteria doors.  We will have staff members there to 
supervise students leaving and entering the building. We appreciate your understanding with 
this change as we strive to make Webutuck a safe environment for all. 
 
 
 
Kathleen McEnroe, WHS Principal                                 Erik Lynch, EBIS Principal  


